
Albrecht, Linda 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Dan Hoath [seveneleven@shaw.ca] 
Wednesday, January 04, 2017 11:34 PM 
City Clerk 

CPC2017-013 
Attachment 2 

Letter 

Subject: Notice of Public Hearing On Planning Matters CRANSTON BYLAW 1702017 

City of Calgary, 
We are extremely against changing original development from single residential to multi 
dwelling. Our home was valued as million dollar property and this will de-value it. 
Will the City of Calgary now pay us for this loss in our investment? Hugely disappointed in 

lack of Brookfield's promises to access to Deerfoot and now this???? 
What next! We are living in a "DEATH TRAP" Community! There is ONE road in and out! An 

accident last summer left us TRAPPED! My Mom is 87 and lives with us and any Emergency she 
would need we would have to call STARS Ambulance! Traffic in the morning is CRAZY! It takes 
minimum 30 minutes to even leave this community and oh wait the new Catholic school is about 
to open!!! Double Traffic! And you want to build multi Family?!?!?!?!?!!? Excuse us! 
If this is about to happen, We want the city to lower our taxes and pay out the DE-Value of 

our property. We are also disappointed in the short notice of our concerns as many of our 
neighbors who are on vacation, can't respond within Christmas Holidays, bad timing. No No No 
No No No to new plan!!!! Keep original planning as Developer PROMISED!!!!! 
Very Concerned Cranston Residents 

Dan and Anna Hoath 
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